
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
Firstly, I would like to take this opportunity to extend my sincere                   
gratitude to all of you who attended our Christingle Service. It was                    
heart warming to see our school community come together to celebrate 
the start of the festive season and it was a special occasion for our Year 6             
pupils.  
Thank you for your continued support  and I hope 
that you and your family have a wonderful               
weekend ahead,  

Best Wishes   

 

  

                                                                 

Principal ear 2 or Y 

 
 

Newsletter No.12    

Uniform Donation  
We still have some items of uniform left in school, we have mainly grey 
trousers and pinafores as well as some white polo tops and shirts. Please 
contact the school office if you would like any uniform and we can bag 
these up for you, ready for collection.  
 

Nativity  
We are very excited about the upcoming Nativity next week. The children 
have been working tirelessly to prepare for this special performance, and I 
can assure that you it's going to be a delightful show.  
Due to popular demand, we have some additional spare tickets available 
for the Nativity on Wednesday  13th December, please contact the school 
office if you would like any more . 
If your child has siblings in Key Stage Two they can be collected at 3.00pm 
from their classroom door, once the Nativity has finished.  
 

Christmas Post  
In the spirit of spreading festive cheer, our postbox is now 
in place for the children to deliver their Christmas cards to 
their classmates.  
This is a wonderful opportunity for them to exchange kind 
messages and good wishes with their friends within the 
school. Please remember to label the cards with the                       
recipient's full name and class to ensure that they are             
delivered accurately  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance through-

out the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 95% 93% 

95% 97% 96% 96% 

7th December Christmas Jumper Day 

12th December EY/KS1 Nativity– Y2 & Y1 
parents 

13th December EY/KS1 Nativity– Reception 
parents 

15th December Y6 Class Worship 
EY/KS1 Santa Visit 

18th December Christmas Film Night 

19th December Flip & Dippy Show and Disco 

20th December Breakfast with Santa 

22nd December School closes for Christmas 
Holidays 

8th January 
2024 

School re-opens 

9th February  School Closes for half term 

19th February School re-opens 

22nd March School closes for Easter 
holidays 

8th April School re-opens 

6th May Bank Holiday– School closed 

24th May School closes for half term 

10th June School re-opens 

19th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

Times Tables Rock  
Star/Numbots Star of 

the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Matilda Brennan Anaeyah Nicely 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 6 Year 4 

Principal Awards 

YR Jenson Gould 

Y1 Finley Mallin 

Y2 Savannah Coni 

Y3 Clai Stanway 

Y4 Lily Marsh 

Y5 Krystle Thompson 

Y6 Nathan Kowalski 


